
We ask that you 
please fill out an 

orange card so we can 
have a record of your 

attendance.  If you 
have any special needs 

or questions let us 
know. 

Restrooms and an 
attended nursery are 
located in the front 

hallway  to  your left 
as you exit the 

auditorium. 
 

Today’s Worship 

Jesus’ Test 

Matthew  14:13-21 

John Thomas 

 

Divorce 

Matthew 5:31,32 

5:30pm 

John Thomas 

 

Guests 

South  Gate  Church of Christ 

2700 Pulaski  Highway, Columbia TN  38401 

April 24, 2016 www.southgatechurchofchrist.org 

Wednesdays 

Ladies Bible Class 

 10:00 am  

Mid-Week Bible Study/ 

Teens in Student Center  

6:30 pm 

 Memory Verse for April— 
Mark 12:29-31 

 Maury Christian Camp 
registration at 
shortmountaincamp.org  

 May 1st—South Gate Youth 
Area Wide! If you would like 
to help with the area wide, 
please see Jody. 

 May 8th—Honor 2016 
Graduates! 

 May 26-28—Teen Yard Sale 
See flyer at Student Welcome 
Center.   If you would like to 
donate items please see Jody. 

 June 18-24 — City of Children 
mission trip! 

 July 3-8—Horizons! Sign up at 
www.fhu.edu/horizons 

 

 

Mathis Hight leading singing 
during Youth For Christ. 

 
 
 

 

         

 If you are visiting 
with us we are so glad you 
are here.  Know you are 
our honored guest.  Please 
come back and worship 
with us any time you can.  
Our God is worthy of our 
praise, and this is our main 
purpose as we gather this 
morning.   
 Today is also a special 
day at South Gate as we are 
sacking the pulpit.  Our 
pantry is an important part 
of our benevolence         
program that is led by our 
deacons Benny Bolton and 
Jason Kelley.  All the food 
brought in today will help 
serve those in need in our 
community.   
 As we study God’s 
word this morning we will 
look at what Jesus can do 
with what we bring to Him.  
It is amazing to serve a God 
that can do so much with 
what we bring Him.     



THE RECORD SPEAKS 

April 17, 2016 

Morning Worship:    339        

Bible Study:          219 

Evening Worship:           201 

Wednesday Evening              171 

Contribution:                $19,850 

 

  Upcoming Events 
 April 
     24 Tea for Lauren Belew  
 Sack the Pulpit 
 Class for New Members in C-9 
    27 Happy Birthday: Barry Brown, Cole Farris 
  Maclyn Massey 
 Happy Anniversary: Boyd & June Wood 
    29 Happy Birthday: Randy Jones 
    30 Happy Birthday: Chris Mobley 
 May 
      1 South Gate Area Wide Youth Service  
 Happy Birthday: Sarah Thomason 
 Happy Anniversary: Tracey & Teri Wilkins 
      2 Happy Birthday: Ansley Renier 
      4 Happy Birthday: Cecelia Willis 
      5 Happy Birthday: Conner Arnett,  
    Carla Brown, Addison Duff, 
    Minnie Morrow 
      6 Happy Birthday: Mike Kinzer 
 Happy Anniversary: JW & Paula Gilliam 
      7 Happy Birthday: Vera Mae Daniels 
      8 Honor Graduates 
    13 Men’s Breakfast - Shoney’s 6-7 a.m. 
    20 Fish Fry 
    22 62nd Homecoming, church-eat-church, 
    Recognize new members,  
    5th Sunday contribution 
    29 Young men conduct evening worship 5:30 

              

 

 

 

Church Leadership and Staff 

Elders: 

Richard Farris                                                             
 931-797-4699 
Randy Jones                                                 
 931-797-4264 
Greg Lusk                                                                   
 931-446-2472 
Dennis Thomason                                                       
 931-682-2490 
Jerry Wilson                                                     
 931-388-5285 
  
    

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS 
Reba Jones, Ray Kuykendall, Laura Spires, Jimmy Quirk, JoAnn Cole-
man, Tal Gray, Dot Martin - sister of Linda Weaver, Bob Churchwell, 
Henry Harris, Sherry Pritchett, Corrine Goetz, David Phillips, Tracy 
Worley, Vedah Barnes, Laurie Ann Beever, Baileys Christensen, Laura 
Page, Carolyn Macer, Anniston Corbin, Kaylee Jeter, Clara Harvey - 
aunt of Ray Rummage, Austin Long, Patricia Luna, Doug Wilson, 
Wanda Nix, Susan, Alex & Evan Rector, Barney Roland, Ethel Spears, 
Melissa Stutts, Eden Stutts, Gary Lillard, Juanita Boyd, Cathy Reed, 
JoAnn Anderson, Katherine Jones, Nick Tank, Kathy Brashears, Nata-
lie Puckett, Sarah Puckett, Bill Hambek, Mike Andrews, Bill Carroll, 
Frances Petty, Ruth Childress,  and all our shut-ins. 

Deacons: 

Benny Bolton   931-379-3314 
Gary Boyd         931-446-3705 
Barry Cross       615-631-2923 
Byran Farris      931-840-9580 
Trent Hill          931-698-2932 
Blair Keeling     931-797-5310 
Jason Kelley     931-698-2808 
Mike Lyle          931- 446-2522   
John Massey     931-381-1610  
Kevin Mick        931-626-4190      
Jim Pollard        931-334-1358    
Ray Rummage  931-446-0668 
 

Ministers:                                   
John Thomas     931-446-0034 
Joe Macer          931-381-0071  

 Youth/Family 
Minister  

Jody Pritchett   931-982-0822 

 

South Gate  
Individual and Family Counseling Resource 

Brian Gregory - Marriage and Family Counseling 
931-446-5445 

 

 

 

THANK YOU NOTE 
 

     A mere “thank you” seems inadequate to tell you 
how much you mean to our family.  We have just been 
overwhelmed at all the personal condolences, prayers, 
hugs, the abundance of food, the many cards we have 
received, as well as other acts of kindness shown our 
family during Elmer’s sickness and death.  The love that 
this congregation has shown to our family has been un-
believable.  We would like to express our appreciation 
for each one who helped Elmer in and out of the build-
ing in the wheelchair.  He loved to be at each service of 
the church and was very disappointed when he could 
not be here because of health reasons.  Helping him in 
and out was also helpful to me and I appreciate your 
willingness to always help us. 
     We want to thank John Vaughn, Joe Macer, John Tho-
mas, Donnie Davis, Jerry Wilson and Sam Quirk for con-
ducting the funeral service.  Elmer would have been 
humbled by all the nice things said about him.  Also, to 
those who provided food and helped to serve, we truly 
are grateful. 
     These last few weeks have been hard, but with the 
encouragement and help of the Lord, and all of you, we 
will make it through, as so many of you have.  Eastside 
and South Gate mean so much to us.  Once again, thank 
you for everything you have done for Elmer and our 
family.  We love you all! 
   Helen Lusk & family 

Secretaries: 
Dana White  931-388-7848 

Patsy Tyree   931-215-4288 

OFFICE            931-388-7334 

office@sgcoc.org 

  THANK YOU 
Just a little note to 
bring the warmest 

thanks for everything.  
For the calls, cards and 
food from Ladies Bible 

Class.  For the visits 
from Joe & Rosemary 

and John Thomas.  
Love,  

Laura Spires & family 


